
Concilio 
Child Development 
Centers

2010 Martin Luther King Blvd., Riverside, Ca 92507

951-683-8935



Is a non-profit agency serving low-
income families since 1980.

Concilio is funded by California State 
Department of Education.

Providing 
Early Care and Education to children 

3-5 years of age.



Concilio’s mission is to create a safe, 
healthy learning environment contributing
to the development of self-esteem, 

independence and self-confidence for 
the children and families 
of our community.

Mission Statement



Services 

are based on income 
“eligibility” and “need” 
guidelines put forth by the 
California State 
Department of Education. 

Family “need” includes 
employment, seeking 
employment, or enrolled 
in a vocational training 
program.



Staff 

are dedicated to meeting the       
needs of the whole child. 

Each teacher maintains a permit from 
the State of California on Teacher 

Credentialing. 



Parent 
Involvement

The parent is the 
child’s first teacher. 
There are many 
opportunities for 
parents to be 
involved in their 
child’s education.



Believes that children learn 
best from direct and personal 
exploration of the 
environment. 

Classrooms are multi-aged 
grouped preschool setting 
that provides continuity of 
care for children. 

Our Program



85%    Hispanic origin
10%    Caucasian
4%      African America
1%      Asian

56% are dual language learners

Zip code 92507     55%          
92501     6%
92506     6%
92503     5%
92504     4%
92508     3%
other     21%

Who we serve:





























More services are needed:

Zip code # of preschool age 
children in zip code

# of preschool 
children eligible for 
subsidized childcare

# of preschoolers
Served in subsidized 

childcare

# of preschool 
children NOT served

92507 2292 1062 393 669

92503 3708 1430 672 758

92509 4176 1338 621 717

92506 1814 787 196 591

92504 2310 926 376 547

92505 2099 830 349 481

92508 1485 588 109 479

Data according to Riverside County Local Planning Council 
FY 2020-21



Thank you to the 
City of Riverside 

and
Parks and Recreation for their 

continued partnership!


